
4 July 2023 – Feedback Meeting 
 
Members Present: Mary Pluquet, Peter Miller, John Dunne, Jason Kirk, Micheal Noble, Bret 
Hallworth. 
 
Apologies: Sue Peace, Peter Hudson, Caryl Hudson, Charlotte Cook, John Barber. 
 
The First draft of the Plan was discussed in detail. 
 
Mary collected the feedback and will email this to Ian Poole when all comments have been 
received. 
 
Mary invited members in attendance who felt they still had feedback after the meeting, to email 
this to her. 
 
Members of the Working Group who did not attend this, or the previous meeting, and received a 
copy of the First draft by email, were invited to submit feedback to Mary by email. 
 
It was agreed the amended Plan, effectively the Second draft, would be prepared by Ian Poole 
and emailed to Parish Council members to be signed off at their meeting on 22nd August, 
specifically convened for this purpose. 
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